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BEFORE THE COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION BOARD 
 
STATE OF COLORADO 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF PROPOSED INSTREAM FLOW APPROPRIATION IN WATER 
DIVISION NO. 7:  
 
RINCON LA VACA CREEK 
 
 
WITHDRAWAL OF NOTICE TO CONTEST INSTREAM FLOW APPROPRIATION 
ON RINCON LA VACA CREEK 
 

The Southwestern Water Conservation District (SWCD), by and through its undersigned 
counsel, hereby withdraws its Notice to Contest the instream flow appropriation for Rincon La 
Vaca Creek (CWCB ID: 18/7/A-002). SWCD is withdrawing its Notice to Contest because it has 
entered into a Stipulation with Colorado Water Conservation Board (CWCB) staff and Colorado 
Parks and Wildlife (CPW) regarding this matter, which provides for such withdrawal and is 
being filed concurrently herewith.  Therefore, pursuant to paragraph 9 of the Stipulation, SWCD 
hereby withdraws its Notice to Contest. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted this 19th day of July, 2021. 
 

 
By:  
       ______________________________ 

            Beth Van Vurst, #36931  
            Van Vurst Law, LLC 
            Telephone: (720) 664-6442 
            Email: beth@vanvurst-law.com 
         

Attorney for the Southwestern Water         
Conservation District  
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that on this 19th day of July, 2021, I transmitted by electronic mail a true and 
correct copy of the foregoing WITHDRAWAL OF NOTICE TO CONTEST INSTREAM 
FLOW APPROPRIATION ON RINCON LA VACA CREEK to the following: 
 
Hearing Officer 
Amy Beatie  
Deputy Attorney General 
Natural Resources & Environment Section 
Office of the Colorado Attorney General 
1300 Broadway, 7th Floor 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
720-508-6296 
Amy.Beatie@coag.gov 
 

 
Party Status 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
Rob Viehl 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 718 
Denver, CO 80203 
303-866-3441 ext. 3237 
rob.viehl@state.co.us 

Colorado Water Conservation Board 
Jennifer Mele 
First Assistant Attorney General 
Natural Resources & Environment Section 
Office of the Colorado Attorney General  
1300 Broadway, 7th Floor 
Denver, CO 80203 
720-508-6282 
jen.mele@coag.gov 
 

Colorado Parks and Wildlife 
Elizabeth Joyce 
Colorado Parks and Wildlife Area Office 
2300 S. Townsend Ave. 
Montrose, CO 81401 
970-819-1037 
elizabeth.joyce@coag.gov 
 

Southwestern Water Conservation District 
Beth Van Vurst 
Van Vurst Law, LLC 
822 S. Race Street 
Denver, Colorado 80209 
720-664-6442 
beth@vanvurst-law.com 
 

 
 

       _____________________________ 
       Beth Van Vurst 
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